
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: May 17, 2023 

Subject: Akorn Recall 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
As of April 26, 2023, many prescriptions manufactured by Akorn Operating Company LLC (Akorn) have been 
removed from the market for safety reasons as a result of the company’s bankruptcy. Please see the FDA 
website for more information on the removal: www.fda.gov/safety.  
 
We will let affected enrollees know about this change. Please speak with your patients regarding any 
medications they are prescribed which are manufactured by Akorn and their alternatives. 
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or Provider 
Services at 202-408-2237. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pharmacy Services Department 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
 

http://www.fda.gov/safety

